
 
 

May 13, 2018 

 
Message from 

Mayor John Henry 

 

On behalf of Members of Council and the residents of Oshawa, I am pleased 
to provide greetings in recognition of the 26th Anniversary of the introduction 
of Falun Dafa to the public. 

I am proud to live in a community that accepts and celebrates our religious 
and cultural diversities. Falun Dafa promotes harmony and health in society 
through its traditional Chinese self-improvement system. The practice helps 
people to improve their spiritual, mental, moral, and physical wellbeing 
through meditative exercises and the guiding principles of truthfulness, 
benevolence, and forbearance. 

The City of Oshawa is home to many events that foster understanding and 
harmony through mutual respect. We recognize and appreciate the traditions 
and culture of our Chinese community and value contributions that positively 
support our community. 

We hope Falun Dafa offers you time to improve your well-being and this 
celebration allows you to create or rekindle many positive friendships in your 
community. 

Yours truly,  

 

 
 
 
John Henry 
Mayor 
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